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To our stakeholders: 

 

We recognize that a key requirement for participation in the UN Global Compact is the annual 

preparation and posting of a Communication on Engagement (COE) that comprises of a chief 

executive statement of continued support for the UN Global Compact, a description of practical 

actions in support of the UN Global Compact, and a measurement of outcomes or expected 

outcomes. 

We are late in creating, sharing and posting our COE report due to the organization of the 7th Pact 

for Brazil Congress. 

Our organization has been entirely dedicated in recent months to this action that we consider of 

utmost importance. This event has demanded significant effort from our team to ensure its success, 

and we are proud to have achieved our objectives. 

More recently, in the past month, we have focused our efforts on the crucial matter of being 

accountable to our partners and sponsors, which is essential to maintain our partnership and 

continue developing important projects together. 

Unfortunately, our team is quite lean, making task segregation challenging. We acknowledge the 

importance of preparing and presenting the COE, and to ensure it is not compromised in terms of 

quality and completeness, we request an extension of the deadline for presentation. 

We hereby ask for an extension period to be able to post a COE that describes our organization’s 

efforts and progress in support of the UN Global Compact. Our COE will be posted on the UN Global 

Compact website by December 1st at the latest. 

 

Sincerely yours, 

 

 

Roni Enara Rodrigues 

CEO 
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